
SOMETHING
GRAND

Monday, November 19, 2012 
7:00-9:30pm 
Loyola Chapel, 7141 Sherbrooke St. W.

LOYOLA COLLEGE FOR DIVERSITY AND SUSTAINABILITY, 
THE DEPARTMENT OF THEOLOGICAL STUDIES and the
CONCORDIA UNIVERSITY PART-TIME 
FACULTY ASSOCIATION
are pleased to invite you to the premiere of

a film by 
MATTHEW R. ANDERSON

This last April Director, Writer and Producer Matthew Anderson hiked with 
sound equipment and a camera over the Pyrenees, along the ancient route 
of the Camino de Santiago that stretches 800 km from France to north-west 
Spain. He followed modern-day pilgrims through mountain passes and into 
medieval villages to ask one question: “Why are you here?” The resulting 
footage and interviews are sometimes surprising, sometimes touching, and 
always revealing.

Dr. Matthew R. Anderson is a part-time professor in Concordia University’s 
Department of Theological Studies and the Loyola College for Diversity and 
Sustainability.  His main areas of expertise include Pilgrimage, the Bible and 
Culture Theology and Film, and Globalization and Cultural Studies.

Please RSVP by email at loyolacollege.fas@concordia.ca by 
Wednesday November 14, 2012. This event is free and open to 
the public. Refreshments will be served.
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